
 

 

Dear Home Care Nurse, 

The Technology Assisted Children’s Home Program (TACHP), affiliated with Children’s Hospital of 

Pittsburgh of UPMC, is planning a conference in regards to taking care of the child with complex medical 

needs. The conference will take place in the spring of 2018 and will offer continuing education credits. 

We are reaching out to all the Home Health and School Nurses of our patients, to get your feedback on 

what topics you think should be covered or areas that you may be interested in learning more about. 

Please take the time to complete the section below and return it in the postage paid envelope. Thank 

you in advance for your cooperation. We hope to see you next year at the conference. 

Please circle the areas you are interested in: 

 Lifting and transferring of patient 

 Safety 

 Trilogy ventilator 

 Guide lines for ensuring skin integrity 

 Pain management 

 Dental/Oral Care 

 Assistive Devices 

 IEP/504 Plans 

 Blood borne pathogens 

 Infection Control-standard and additional precautions 

 Psychosocial care 

 Communication 

 Disaster planning 

 Music therapy 

 End of life care 

 Emotional support for nurses 

 Other ___________________________________________________________________   

    

Preferred day of the week:________________________ Prefer all day conference/half day:__________ 

Preferred time of the day: _________________________ 
 
 
Melanie Ericson                              Ashley Brown    
RN, BSN, SNC, MSEdu-Child Psychology                           MSW, LSW     


